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January 25, 2023 
 
Mr. Ben Langenfeld, P.E. 
Lewicki & Associates, PLLC 
3375 West Powers Circle 
Littleton, CO  80123 
 
 
Re: Additional Information Required, 4th Quarter 2022 Groundwater Monitoring Report;  
 Cash & Who Do Mines and Gold Hill Mill, Permit Nos. M-1983-141 and M-1994-117 
 
Dear Mr. Langenfeld: 
 
On January 11, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 4th Quarter 
2022 groundwater monitoring reports for the Gold Hill Mill and Cash & Who Do Mines. After review of the 
submission the Division has additional items that need to be addressed or clarified. 
 
1. Are the sample results in the table total or dissolved results? For future submittals, please indicate on the 

table if the results are total or dissolved. 
 

2. In the cover letter it indicates that copies of the original laboratory analytical reports were included in the 
submittal. The submittal to the Division did not include this data. Please provide the missing data.  
 

Please respond to these issues within 30 days of the date on this letter. The due date is February 24, 2023. 
The Division reserves the right to further supplement this document with additional items and details as 
necessary. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
  
ec: Ben Langenfeld, Lewicki & Associates, PLLC, benl@lewicki.biz 
 Jerry Jergensen, Colorado Milling Company, jerryjergensen@aol.com 
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